On Thu, 14 Mar 2019 at 13:36, Richard Bailey, ICO, wrote:

Dear Jeff,

I appreciate what you have said though the Commissioner made a decision that none of the gateways
were applicable, a position supported by the FTT in its decision. Whilst the Judge at the UT did say in
his permission decision that the question of the gateways is a matter for the discretion of the ICO, he
went onto say that disclosure would also “undermine the confidential basis upon which the
Commissioner received the material”.

The Commissioner’s position remains unchanged.

Regards

Richard

Richard Bailey Solicitor

Information Commissioner’s Office,
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